
Meeting Minutes 10/8/19 

 

Attendance: 8 

Time: 12:13pm 

Minutes 

Greta Motions to approve last meeting minutes. Larry seconds. All in favor.  

Treasurers Report 

We raised $5221 from the Hog Wild Dinner. We got $1,000 donated from Midas Gold, which will 
cover a lot of our out of pocket expenses.  

Julie 

Calls have slowed down, but are quality calls. Most asking about what other events are going on. 
Julie checked all the snowflakes and lights that will be hung up downtown. The SWITA annual 
registration is $60 normally. They will discount it to $50 for us if we sign up to be members. The annual 
membership goes until next September 2020. We would get a link on their website to our Chamber 
website and one picture. We would also be able to view all stats for how many people visited our page 
from their page.  

Larry motions to approve becoming a member. Scotty seconds. All in favor.  

If you have any upcoming events, please submit them to the Chamber at least 30 days prior to 
event. We also need a calendar with our annual or reoccurring events on it.  

Hog Wild 

Chamber Awards went to:  

Non Profit of the Year- Horizons 

Business of the Year- Lakefront Bar and Grille 

Youth Volunteer of the Year- Michael Onaindia 

Community Event Leader of the Year- Brian Hines 

Volunteer of the Year- Shauna Arnold 

There were roughly 140 people in attendance of the event.  

Elections for the board for upcoming year are coming up next month.  

New Chamber logo has been chosen and was developed by Peppershock. The slogan will be “Idaho’s 
Year Round Playground” We would like to produce a new Cascade pamphlet that will be handed out 
everywhere. We could use grant money to develop it.  



We would like to offer a scholarship to one senior at Cascade High for college. We need to raise 
$500-$1000. It would go directly to the school they will be attending.  

Winter Jamboree and Fun Run will be over Presidents Day weekend. The snowmobile club will put on 
the ride if Chamber organizes the dinner again.  

We need to put Christmas decorations up around Main Street the first week of November. Lights, 
snowflakes and banners. Please contact the Chamber office if you would like to help out. Time and Date, 
TBD.  

The Iditorad Qualifier races will be held in the area again next year from 1/29-1/31. The 150 mile race 
will end in Cascade again. We will need helpers!  

The Cascade Turkey Trot 5k will be on Thanksgiving this year. It starts at 9am at Kelly’s Whitewater Park. 
Katie Arvin is organizing the race this year for her senior class project. The proceeds will benefit the 
Cascade Aquatic and Recreation Center for their youth and family scholarships. You can visit 
https://runsignup.com/Race/ID/Cascade/CascadeTurkeyTrot5k2019?fbclid=IwAR2Z9vBmKx3UHMq2Qvc
_lvcOJ-rADo5Azu2f7LwMpfT125qhowy1BFd4WSY&remMeAttempt=​ to sign up for it. T-shirts and swag 
bags will be included with registration!  

Meeting adjourned at 1:10pm. Next meeting at Thunder Mountain Burgers on October 22 at noon.  
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